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Happy Halloween!   

🔈 ANNOUNCEMENTS   

  

NEW!! Check out our OPWPC Resources Page in Canvas 

The OPWPC has a one-stop shop for tips on scholarly communication for Jefferson authors 
in Canvas. We have created 3-5 minute video presentations and posted helpful resources 
on topics such as authorship, abstract writing, inclusive writing, and more. 

  

To access the Canvas page, respond to this email and ask to be added to the course. Once 
you've had a chance to look around, let us know your thoughts. We welcome any feedback. 

  

First Friday Writing Retreats Continue – This Friday 

The OPWPC will host a virtual First Friday Writing Retreat this Friday, November 3rd. The 
retreat will run from 9 AM to 4 PM and give you the chance to focus on 
your writing projects at any stage of the process. Work independently, get feedback from a 
member of the OPWPC team, or consult a Scott librarian. Sometimes all you need is 
dedicated time, so take advantage of this opportunity! Drop in at any time or stay 
for the full day—and be sure to register in advance here. 

  

https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fjefferson.libcal.com%2Fevent%2F10957646&data=05%7C01%7CLiz.Declan%40jefferson.edu%7Ca6efebb3ad1c4fd2b70c08dbda0f4dfb%7C55a89906c710436bbc444c590cb67c4a%7C0%7C0%7C638343531497951315%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=WV8AHBc821%2Fqh%2B5cFxpbnGIHPqFYv7XaUzQQU7t6hiQ%3D&reserved=0


The Annual Yeo Writing Prize is Back 

The annual call for submissions to the Yeo Writing Prize and Evanescent literary journal 
opened October 11th, and submissions will be accepted on a rolling basis through 
December 31, 2023. This year's theme for both the prize and the journal is LGBTQ+ topics, 
and all Jeffersonians, Jefferson patients, and members of the Jefferson neighborhoods are 
invited to submit. Poems, essays, and short fiction will be accepted for the Yeo Writing 
Prize, and poems, essays, short fiction, and visual art will be accepted 
for Evanescent. Check back for more information on the cash prize next month! You can 
access more information and submit your work here.  

  

Learn How AI Impacts Scholarly Writing, Reviewing, and Publishing 

The Journal of the American Medical Association (JAMA) and Memorial Sloan Kettering 
(MSK) Library collaborated on a presentation addressing the impact AI has had on 
scholarly publication, particularly as it pertains to authors and authorship. That 
presentation can be accessed in full here.  
  

💡PUBLICATION SPOTLIGHT 

Congratulations to Russell K McIntire, Hee-Soon Juon, Scott W. Keith, Nicole L. Simone, 
Dexter Waters, Eleanor Lewis, and Charnita Zeigler-Johnson for publishing their paper, "A 
novel method for measuring the burden of breast cancer in neighborhoods" in Preventative 
Medicine Reports. 
  

⏰ REMINDERS 

Scott Memorial Library renovations 

The fourth floor of Scott Memorial Library remains closed for the foreseeable future 
while the Archives are undergoing an exciting renovation. Stay tuned for more news on 
that closer to the new year!  

  

Wiley Open Access Fees Waived for Jefferson Authors (Click to learn 
more.) 
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